
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Lillian Korbus  
Date: Sun, Aug 17, 2025 at 10:45 PM 
Subject: Resignation from BAC - Lillian Korbus 
To:  
CC: Rachelle Koester  
 
 
Dear Mayor Bryant, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve my community as a member of the Grosse Pointe Woods 
Beautification Advisory Commission.  It was an honor to be a part of the committee. 
 
Due to changes in my personal life I am no longer able to fulfill the responsibilities of the Commission 
and will be resigning effective September 1, 2025.   
 
I wish the BAC continued success. 
 
Best regards -  
Lillian Korbus 
 


